
2025/2/6 

Dear guests 

 

Change in Restaurant Reservation Hours 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage. 

We would like to inform you of the following change in our restaurant reservation hours, 

effective March 8, 2025 (Saturday). 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding. 

 

The following is a description of the change. 

Description of change: 

 

【Currenty】 10:00 A.M.-6:00 P.M. 

 

【After the change】 10:00 A.M.-5:00 P.M. 

 

 

Restaurant Reservations TEL: 03-3432-1140 

 

 

Tokyo Prince Hotel 

Manager 


